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Wheel-Trans Green Bus Program - Procurement Amendment 
Authorization for the Purchase of Wheel-Trans Vehicles  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 8, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Approve a contract amendment with Creative Carriage for the supply and delivery of 
52, 6m ProMaster Wheel-Trans buses in the amount of up to $14,022,402.00 
inclusive of all estimated costs, including contract change allowances and applicable 
taxes. 


